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Ottawa Jan 17th, 1911.

Sir,-

Representation has been made to the Department

by Mr.A.B.Dyment to the effect that the bridge at the month

of the Thessalon River in the town o'Thessalon is very bodily

In need of repair or a new bridge should be constructed.

Kindly report in full on this matter.

In 1894 the Indian contributed out of their

funds the sum of $400.00 towards the construction of the bridge

across the River; probably the present one. You might

accertain whether they are willing to contributo towards the

repairs or construction of a new bridge and the sum they are

willing to contribute.

In your report please specify the repair

required and their cost. If you think that a new bridge

should be constructed,and in the event of the Indians being
contribute to

willing to, its construction you might interview the town

authorities and report the class of bridge it is proposed

to build and its cost. Kindly also give length and other

deseils.

Your obedient servant

Zu
to Mr Le

Samuel Hagan, Esq.

Indian Agent,
Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

Thessalon, Ont.
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